
 

To whom it may concern 

 

I write to express my support for the “Severe Foetal Impairment Abortion 

(amendment) Bill” which is before Stormont at present. I wish to express my view 

that the current abortion law is discriminatory. It means that an unborn baby 

deemed to have a disability does not have the same legal protection as other 

babies. If this amendment is defeated it means that people living with disabilities 

will be led to believe that their lives are less valuable than others. Denying an 

unborn baby, the right to life just because it has a disability seems to run contrary 

to all the legislation that has been introduced in recent years to protect disabled 

people from discrimination.  

 


